

June 10, 2022

Historic Preservation Commissioners,

First off, thank you for your support of Outlaw Square – we are into our summer programming and it's a full 3 months that we have scheduled with great programming including some wonderful family activities.

One of those programs that is scheduled to take place is on Thursday, June 30, a grand performance by Starr Chief Eagle along with a Native American Drum Group and additional dancers

With your support I am requesting \$1,800.00 in Historic Preservation funds committed to the Outlaw Square 2022 budget.

Attached you will find the Starr Chief Eagle contract, along with Outlaw Square's current budget.

Again, I thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Bobby Rock Outlaw Square Director